September 14, 2016

Prosecutor Christopher Gramiccioni
Monmouth County Prosecutor's Office
132 Jerseyville Avenue

Freehold, N.J. 07728

Dear Prosecutor Gramiccioni:

Yesterday I had the pleasure of hearing Detective Shaun Murphy present the Monmouth County
Special Needs Registry to the Human Services Advisory Council.

Please accept this strong endorsement of this innovative new program. The voluntary service
open to all citizens with special needs who reside, attend school or are employed in Monmouth
County is an essential piece in assisting organizations and families create a safety net for their
loved ones. As an organization that serves people in Monmouth and Ocean counties, I thank you
for this effort.

The collaboration among the law enforcement, fire service and first responders for this program
is to be commended and serves as an example of how good government works. [ applaud your
office, the Monmouth County Sheriff’s Office and the Monmouth County Police Chiefs
Association. Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Chief Executive Officer

C: Sheriff Shaun Golden

Mary Pat Angelini
Chief Executive Officer
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